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Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long: 

EB-2021-0096 - Imperial Oil Limited Waterdown to Finch Project - Expropriation 
Application – Notice of Negotiated Settlement 

Further to Condition of Approval No. 1 of  the Order of the Ontario Energy Board (the 
“OEB”) dated June 3, 2021, revised August 13, 2021 (the “Order”), Imperial Oil Limited 
(“Imperial”) is pleased to notify the OEB that negotiated settlements have been reached 
with the owner of the lands described in Appendix D-2 and Appendix D-3 of the Order, 
and that the last of such agreements closed on October 27, 2021, such that expropriation is 
no longer necessary.   

Imperial is grateful for the OEB’s assistance in this matter. 

Please feel free to contact our office should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Patrick G. Welsh 
 
c:  Michael Millar, Ontario Energy Board 
 Zahra Allidina, Imperial Oil Limited   
 Iris Tam, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
 
  


